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Testing for this list was authorized by the Commission in April of 2022. Candidates 

within the existing ranks of the Tumwater Fire Department were invited to apply. 

 

An oral board was held on June 29, 2022. A score of 70% or greater was needed for 

placement on the eligibility for hire list. 

 

The following statistics reflect various aspects of this recruitment, thus far.  

 

Number of applicants 2 

Number of applicants participating 2 

Number of ADA accommodations requested 0 

Number & percentage passing  2/100% 

  

  

The results of this examination will be on file per civil service rules for five years 

following the adoption of this list. 
 


